MAD RIVER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Special Session – April 28, 2022

The Mad River Township Trustees met in special session Thursday, April 28, 2022, at the Mad River Township Firehouse and via Facebook Live.

Present:   Trustee McClure, Trustee Young, Trustee Pettit and Fiscal officer Rudy.

Trustee Pettit called the meeting to order at 8:36 am.

Fiscal officer Rudy stated Don O’Connor noted the township had approximately 75 tons of salt in the current bin and another 75 tons that needed to be ordered on the prior year agreement. With plans for a new salt bin that would hold a larger capacity, Don recommended 200 tons for the 2022 agreement.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Trustee McClure made a resolution to participate in the Ohio Department of Transportation’s annual road salt bid for the contracts awarded in 2022. Seconded by Trustee Young, motion carried 3-0. (Resolution 2022-018)

At 8:37 am, Trustee Young moved to adjourn. Seconded by Trustee McClure, motion carried 3-0.	
